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please return tax surplus to individuals. Oregon has no plan to establish a balanced 

budget nor fiscally moderate policies. The working middle-class is who pays majority 

of the taxes and every so often they get a “kicker” refund. Stop being so greedy and 

bias against middle class families and businesses.  

 


